
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 18th July 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have reached the end of a wonderful whirlwind of a year - each year seems to pass by faster! As a 
school family we have so many things to celebrate and be proud of. All at Coupe Green feel very lucky to 
be part of our special little school. 
 
Celebrations  
 

I would like to start by acknowledging the success and achievements of our lovely Year 6 who have 
completed their primary school journey and look ahead to their next step into High School. Year 6, we are 
all very proud of you. You have worked hard and made so much progress this year. It was wonderful to 
watch you all on stage for the final time, filling the hall with laughs and letting your characters shine. We 
wish you the very best of luck for the next step in your journey.  
 
School Development 
 

Each year we strive to move school forward to create the very best curriculum for our children, provide 
exciting learning opportunities and enhance our learning environment. 
 

This year, we have certainly seen lots of growth and development. As a school our aim is to develop 
curious, inquisitive learners who are resilient, happy and motivated to achieve their very best. We believe 
that helping children to feel secure to ask questions, developing their self-confidence and self-belief is key. 
To achieve this, we have been developing children’s behaviour for learning, knowing what a ‘good learner’ 
looks like and helping them develop active listening skills.  
 

From this work, we have seen a positive impact in children’s participation across the curriculum, their 
confidence to ‘have a go’, challenge themselves and share their wonderful ideas with confidence. We will 
continue to build upon this great work next year. 
 

Alongside behaviour for learning, we have reviewed and enhanced our behaviour curriculum/policy 
resources to support our children’s understanding of our behaviour system and expectations. These can 
be found on our school website by following this link https://coupegreen.co.uk/key-information/behaviour . 
 
Thank You 
 

There are so many wonderful people who make our school the special, happy and nurturing place that it 
is. To all the staff, I would like to thank you for your dedication, and tireless support for every child in 
school. It has been a pleasure to see the experiences and fantastic learning opportunities provided for all 
children across school; with Zoo Lab, Bring ‘Yer’ Wellies, Meeting Father Christmas and Cultural visits to 
name a few. 
 

The staff don’t only teach the children knowledge and skills but focus intently on nurturing all children to 
become confident, resilient and happy people. To all the staff – thank you!  
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I would also like to thank the school governors who support school development, giving their time 
throughout the year to attend meetings and visit school to review the work that we do. Their support for 
the staff team has been wonderful this year – thank you! 
 
I cannot complete the year without recognising the tireless work that Friends of Coupe Green continue to 
give, year upon year. The experiences, fun and funds that they provide for school are so appreciated and 
truly help our school to develop and grow. This year alone they have raised funds which have been used 
to create the new construction area. This is a vibrant and extremely popular area in school and is used by 
all ages at lunchtime, enhancing the provision fantastically. 
 
The Summer Fair this year was a huge celebration for school, with the extra joy of our 50th birthday. We 
look forward to the upcoming ball, which I am certain will be another fantastic event. Thank you to all the 
committee members and helpers who make the discos, fund raisers and fairs possible. 
 
To all our families, thank you for continuing to support school and work with us to provide the best that we 
can for our children. We hope that you have found the introduction of Tapestry a positive step, for you to 
be able to see learning that takes place in school each week.  
We look forward to sharing more fantastic learning with you at home next year through this platform.  
 
Mrs Templett 
 
A very special thank you to our wonderful Mrs Templett, who has dedicated so many years to Coupe 
Green. She has positively impacted so many little lives and will be truly missed in school. Thank you for 
being so caring, funny and supportive of every member of Coupe Green Mrs T. We hope that you 
thoroughly enjoy your retirement. 
 
I hope that you all have a wonderful summer filled with fun, family time and hopefully sunshine! Children, 
I cannot wait to see how much you have grown when you return in September, and to our new little Acorn’s, 
I am so excited to see your learning journey begin at ‘big school’. 
 
Take care and I will see you all in September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Littlewood 

Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 

 


